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Dear Star Academy Parents, 
 

Friendly Reminders: 
 

 We are aware that with holidays 
coming up, vacations may be in your 
plans. Please let the front office know 
about your plans as soon as possible. 
This will affect staffing, scheduling 
and, potentially billing. We want to 
ensure we are providing you the best 
service possible. 

 Yearly enrollments fees will be due by 
January 31st, please stop by the office 
with any questions or concerns. 

 

 Closed Holidays:  

*Christmas Eve (open until 6pm) 

*Christmas Day 

*New Year’s Eve (open until 6pm) 

*New Year’s Day 

 
Director: Veronica 

E: veronicaj@staracademynv.com 

Office Manager: Treacy 

E: treacyg@staracademynv.com 

P: [702] 272-1717 

 

 

 Events: 

 Winter Pictures are on  

December 5th from 7am -12pm  

 Holiday Spirit Week will be December 
16th  to 20th! It will be a fun week 
celebrating family, friends, and the 
holidays. Look out for the sign with 
what each day will be. 

 Our Holiday Party will be on 
December 20th. Families are welcomed 
to come and celebrate with their little 
ones. It will be from 11:30am- 12:30pm. 
Look out for the sign-up sheet for what 
food and treats to bring that must be 
store bought! Along with the holiday 
party we will have a book exchange! 
Each student will bring a wrapped 
book to exchange with a student in 
their class. Please make sure that the 
book is age appreciate. If you have any 
questions, please contact the office! 
Thank you!  

 

 
 

 

Quote of the month: 

 
-Maya Angelou 
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